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From the Director’s Chair... 
 

As we welcome this year full of changes we are 
embracing them with welcome arms.  Our ride 
schedule is coming together. We have added Ice 
Cream locations and a couple overnights are 
planned. We will be planning rides with other 
chapters and adding events as they come up. As 

always join in with what you can.  

We can’t do everything.  

We have different look on our website and hopefully I can keep up with all 
the rides and events on the calendar. We are in need of a webmaster and 

a newsletter editor.  

Winter Warm Up was a lot of fun! It is always a good time with plenty semi-

nars, games and entertainment with the Chapter Skits.  

Our Spaghetti Supper is fast approaching.  Time to give our Spaghetti Sup-
per a little boost. This year we have changed the Wingo to a different style. 

I hope everyone has a lot of fun and enjoys it. 

Our Chapter social falls on February 14th this year. Boy what a way for the 
guys to get off cheap..lol. We will have a few new ideas for this special so-

cial. 

SR Chapter Director, Mary Adams 

Chapter Director 

Mary Adams 

hondagirl711@yahoo.com 

 

Asst. Director 

Matt Shore 

m-mshore@hotmail.com 

 

Treasurer 

Nicki Fowkes 

fowkesrf@grics.net 

 

Ride Coordinator 

Bob Adams 

adamsbm1@comcast.net 

 

Motorists Awareness 

Duane & Barb Imel 

mrtrainbnsf@gmail.com 

 

Sunshine Lady 

Margie Shore 

m-mshore@hotmail.com 

 



    Chapter  IL-G News Page 2  

“Sauk Valley Wingers” 

 

                    Motorist Awareness 

 

 

Duane & Barb Imel 

Chapter G Motorist Awareness Coordinators 

Welcome to February Barb and I are Chapter G’s Motorist Aware-
ness Program coordinators. Are you ready for some firemen 
breakfast? These are a good opportunity to be out in the public 
long before we can have the wings out on the road. By going to 
firemen breakfast you can thank the firemen for their service on 
the way in, visit across the table with others about seeing motor-
cycles, all while enjoying breakfast. We have been known to ask 
a fireman to let us take a photo with them. March is normally the 
month when the breakfast start. We have a home area connec-
tion with Carroll County fire departments because of where we 
live. We also have friends and family in different departments. We 
are also willing to travel outside Carroll Country so if you have a 
breakfast near you let us know. Any one interested in joining us 
for any of the upcoming dates drop us an email, text or call. It 
looks like the first one will be at Mt Carroll Sunday March 18, 
serving 7am till 1pm. The next one will be Savanna Sunday 
March 25  serving 7am till 1pm  We will see you at the next social 
or maybe for breakfast. 

Duane and Barb Imel 
Chapter G MAP  
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UPDATEUPDATEUPDATEUPDATE    
Please consult this number 
before attending any Chapter 
Ride/Event for possible 

changes. 

 
Bob Adams 

815-535-6576 

adamsbm1@comcast.net 

Friends for Fun, Safety and Knowledge 

CH A P T ER  R I D ES  
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

President of GWRRA 
Anita Alkire 

president@gwrra.org 

 
 

IL District Director 
Steve & Diane Gottschalk 

ILDistDirector@gmail.com 

 

 ______________________ 

 
 

Hi Everyone,  

It's the end of Jan. and winter has 
been pretty good to us so far. Not a 
whole lot of snow and I hope it stay 
that way, we would like to see an 

early spring. Our Winter Warm-up in Springfield just got over with 
and it was a pretty good rally. You had seminars to go to if you 
needed them and Joey from the IL. State Police Dept. also gave an 
seminar. You had games to play and we also had a new 2018 Gold 
Wing there, for you to sit on and see how it felt. A big thank you goes 
out to Bill from Niehaus Honda Litchfield for bring us down one. The 
turn out was a little down this year, but we still had a good time.  

 But now back to our Chapter. Soon we will be putting our Ride 
Schedule together for this year riding season. We will have our nor-
mal rides that we always go to, but I think we will put together a lot of 
weekend rides and I believe some overnight rides and of course we 
will add rides doing the year.  

 So lets hope for a early spring, so we can enjoy our bikes again.  

Well that's it for now, short and sweet. 

Bob 

Ride Coordinator:  Bob Adams 

   



For those that did not attend the District Winter Warm-up,  

you missed a great time for fun and friendship.  

 

I presented Master Level awards.  

Those that moved from the level 4 Master to Senior Master Level were:  

Deborah Boyd, Chapter R 

Martha Ribbing, Chapter O 

Robert DePew, Chapter U 

Those moving up from Senior Master Level to Grand Master Level are: 

Charles Mallett, Chapter Q 

Phillip Biliter, Chapter I 

Sherman Buzick 

Thelma & Thomas Warner Sr., Chapter G 

Toney Buzick, Chapter Z 

Those moving up from Grand Master Level to Life Grand Master Level are:  

Dave Carter, formerly Chapter B2 

Gloria Huzena, Chapter C 

Marjorie & Matt Shore, Chapter G 

These members have maintained their commitment to safety for 5, 10 and 15 years, I thank-

you for continuing to commit to safety. If anyone has any questions about the Levels program, 

just contact me, or if you have trouble getting into your personal database, I can help you.  

In later articles I will try to attempt to explain it to you, Database I mean. 

 

At the Winter Warm-up, Rider Ed sold tickets for 24 inch LED TV.  

The lucky winner was Virgil Booker from Chapter E. 
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District Rider Educator 

Steve & Jeanine Brungard 
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Sunshine LadySunshine LadySunshine LadySunshine Lady    

Margie ShoreMargie ShoreMargie ShoreMargie Shore    

3  Duane Imel 

7  Eldon Travis 

7  Jan Barton 

7  Lynn Murray 

13 Don Zdan 

 

Tom & Thelma  

Warner 

      

  Victoria Willers  1979 

  John Barton  1998 

  LaVonne Shrader  2017 

  Robert Hill  2007 

  Dale & Donna Andrews 

                        2005 

We have $64.23 

Towards our goal of 
$200. 

Our Our Our Our     

Christmas Christmas Christmas Christmas MoneyMoneyMoneyMoney tree  tree  tree  tree     

now has $12.00now has $12.00now has $12.00now has $12.00    

Winter Warm Up CertificatesWinter Warm Up CertificatesWinter Warm Up CertificatesWinter Warm Up Certificates    
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